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16th September 2020
Kwai Ming Wu Memorial School of The Precious Blood
Luk Yeung Sun Chuen
Tsuen Wan

Dear Principal,

Re: Notice on the date and time of the Meetings for Primary Six Parents and Students

I am writing to inform you that our school is going to organize two Meetings for Primary Six
Parents on the Application for Discretionary Places in Form One for the year 2021-2022.

An introduction on our school vision, mission, language policy, curriculum, and co-curricular
activities will be given in the meeting. The application procedure will be announced and our student
leaders will share their learning and school life with interested parents and students of Primary Six.

Detail of the Meeting is listed below for your reference:

Date 7t November 2020 (Saturday)
Time (1% session — 550 seats) 10:30 a.m. — 12:00 noon
(2" session — 550 seats) 2:00 p.m. —3:30 p.m.
Venue Sr. Rose Mary Memorial Hall
Holy Trinity College
Address 3, Wai Chi Street, Shek Kip Mei, Kowloon
(Shek Kip Mei MTR Station Exit “C”)

Registration is essential for seating arrangement. Interested parents can register online at
www.htc.edu.hk. Your assistance in informing the parents of your Primary Six students of the above
invitation is greatly appreciated. There are 550 seats for each session, first come first served.

For further enquiry, please call School Office /Ms. Janice Chan at 2779 3220. Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

™. g

—
Mrs. Monica Fung
Principal
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